
26/10/2018 

MR Andy Padgett 
55 Robertson Road RD 
Scotland Island NSW 
andypadgett@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1602 - 57 Robertson Road SCOTLAND ISLAND NSW 2105

Thanks for the opportunity to submit a response to the application to construct a fence between 
the properties on 55 and 57 Robertson Road.
I'd like to lodge my strong objection to this application due to the precedent it would set for the 
rest of the island. I can't think of another instance on the island where a wall or fence has been 
constructed on the foreshore between two properties. This is part of the unique character of the 
island and distinguishes us from many other communities and it would be a shame to lose that.
Additionally a fence in this location would be obvious from the water and would not be in 
keeping with the view of the remaining part of the shore.
I can see no reason why a natural barrier using could not be created between the two 
properties that would serve the same purpose as the proposed fence.

Kind Regards,

Andy Padgett
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Subject: Online Submission


